From: Mansour, Raed 
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 11:01 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Request for Review for Travel

Dear Mr. Berlin,

As per required after travel, I am submitting this summary:

I went to Denver, CO from April 19-21, 2017 on behalf of the City of Chicago, Department of Public Health for the All In national meeting that I was invited to attend and present on a panel for a project that was awarded by the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation’s Data Across Sectors of Health, including discussions on what’s needed to advance the field of analytics and data sharing in government to improve public health, with opportunities to speak with national foundations, peer-to-peer networking and one-on-one consultation with national experts for technical assistance.

Thank you,

